
	 	
	
	

	
	
	
June	8,	2016	
	
Dear	Coaches:	
	
Thank	you	for	your	participation	in	the	OSA	2016	Summer	Predator	League!	We	strive	to	provide	a	great	experience	for	
your	players,	families,	and	coaching	staff,	and	will	continue	to	do	so	all	season	long!		The	league	runs	on	Sundays	from	
June	12th	through	July	24th,	with	no	games	on	Sunday,	July	3rd.		There	are	6	weeks	of	regular	season	play,	and	there	is	
NOT	a	tournament	at	the	end	of	the	season	fo	the	summer	session.		Below	is	some	additional	valuable	information	to	
ensure	a	smooth	SEASON	OPENING	WEEKEND!			
	
Coaches	Packets		-	Coaches	Packets	can	be	picked	up	at	the	site	of	your	game	this	weekend.		They	will	Include:		

• 2	Coaches	Passes	
• League	Rules	
• Upcoming	OSA	Tournaments		
	

Game	Venues:		Currently,	all	league	games	will	be	held	at	OMAHA	SPORTS	ACADEMY	(OSA)	-	11726	STONEGATE	CIRCLE;	
Omaha,	NE	68164;	402-504-1222	
	
Admissions:		Daily	admission	fees	are	$2	for	adults	over	18.			
	
With	over	60	teams	participating,	our	summer	league	is	better	than	ever,	and	it	is	because	of	YOUR	teams,	YOUR	
players,	and	YOUR	families	that	we	are	able	to	provide	such	a	positive	environment	for	our	youth	to	develop	skills	and	
grow	their	love	for	basketball!		If	at	any	time	you	have	suggestions	as	to	how	we	can	improve	our	basketball	program,	
please	contact	me	directly	at	bob.franzese@omahasportsacademy.com	or	402-504-1222,	ext.	1.	
	
Finally,	Fall	Predator	League	Registration	will	be	open	soon,	so	be	sure	to	watch	for	the	information!	
	
Have	a	fantastic	season!	
	
	
Sincerely,		
	
	
Bob	Franzese		
Omaha	Sports	Academy,	General	Manager		 	
	 11726 Stonegate Circle; Omaha, NE 68164 * 402-504-1222 * www.omahasportsacademy.com 

“A smile on every face; sweat through every jersey.” 


